
 

    
 

HEADMASTER ROBERT MASTERS B.SC. 

Brook Street, Tonbridge, Kent TN9 2PN 

telephone: 01732 770880 
facsimile: 01732 771661 

email: enquiries @judd.kent.sch.uk 
website: www.judd.kent.sch.uk 

10th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
As part of the cricket programme this season we are looking to invest in the CricHQ scoring app and 
website (www.crichq.com). This will allow us to keep track of all data and statistics from every match and 
give up-to-date averages throughout the season, as well as giving a central location for match information 
and a facility to contact members of the team. The match statistics stored here will help to show the 
progress made during the season and give useful information for preparing coaching and training sessions. 
In addition, where staff have access to a device with 4G capabilities, match details can be updated live so 
that you can follow the game from home or work. 
  
Every student who represents the school would be registered on the site with their initial and surname. 
However, as this is a third party site, it means that this information would be in the public domain so, if you 
would prefer this not to be used, we can provide a generic name (e.g. A. Judd1). Please do have a look at 
the site and then complete and return the reply slip below to me by Wednesday 19th April. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at rrichardson@judd.kent.sch.uk.  
  
 Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Ralph Richardson 
Leader of Co-Curriculum 
Master i/c Cricket; Squash 
Teacher of Chemistry 
Second in Department 
 
Mobile: 07766 824 768 
Tel: 01732 770 880 ext. 242 
Fax: 01732 771 661 
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The Judd School – Cricket Summer 2017 
 

CricHQ website consent 
 

 
 

I, ________________________________(name)   
 
   give permission for my child’s initial and surname to be used on the CricHQ website, 
 

would prefer a generic name to be used. 
 
Please tick as appropriate 
  
 
Student Name ______________________________   Form _________________ 
 
Signed   ______________________________ 
 
Date   ______________________________ 
  


